
 
 

Consulate General of India 

Jeddah 

 

All the applicants who applied for the post of Local Clerk in the Consulate 

are hereby informed that the written test, which was scheduled to held on 16th 

February, 2017, has been postponed. Now, the test will be conducted on 22nd 

February, 2017 at 1030 hrs.  in the Consulate premises (Tahliya Road behind NCB 

Bank). 

 


